Kerstin Hancock

From: Kurt Showalter

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2010 1:19 PM

To: Kerstin Hancock

Subject: RE: hygiene, medical and contract towing bids
Kerstin:

Thanks for sending this information.  After reviewing the bids with the Captains and Toni Mace, it appears that allis in
order and ready to be awarded as recommended. Thank you for your help.

Kurt



